
Football Families Meeting Minutes 11/6/17
6:30 PM in the Cafeteria

Attendees: Sign-in sheets in Football Families Binder
           

-Open meeting:  DeAnna Sohn
o Introduction
o End of fundraising campaign:  Total gross revenue from PDP 

fundraiser was $4872.  The company is calculating their 
percentage and will remit final payment in next couple of weeks

 
-Financial Update: Ted Lowery

• After all outstanding invoices have been paid, the balance is 
approximately $2400.  The October concessions deposit had 
not been received at the time of the meeting

 
-Talk about playoff situation:  DeAnna Sohn

• Parent funding for meals:  FF has funded all regular season 
meals, but will not be able to do so going into the playoffs.  
Parents will be asked to pay for actual expenses ($10 per week 
for normal week, however $20 for the first week due to 
additional expenses related to school being closed)

• Schedule for this Friday:  players report at 10am and will stay 
until after the game

-Events Summary (Senior Night) – Rebecca Knox
• The event went very well and had approximately 10 

volunteers coordinating.  The final expense was $975, which 
was under budget

-Volunteer Needs – Rebecca Knox
• Concessions for playoffs:  we will be asking for volunteers for 

our home playoff game
• Concessions coordinator for the rest of the year:  a team of 

4-5 volunteers has agreed to manage all aspects of our 



concessions fundraiser beginning with basketball season.  
Rebecca Knox and DeAnna Sohn will be primary 
cooridinators for this group.

 
-Year End Banquet – 

• The date will either be Saturday, 1/6/18 or Sunday, 1/7/18.   It will be 
announced by Thanksgiving.  It will be held at the school cafeteria

 
-Coach Requests/Needs for next year – DeAnna Sohn

• No substantial resources have been purchased for the staff/program 
this year due to minimal funding available.

• Next year, the program needs new sideline headsets (~$9000), travel 
bags for away games (~$2400) and a new endzone camera (~$400) 

 
-Closing 

• The next FF general meeting will be December 4th.


